
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Autumn 1st half term. 
 

Autumn Term Topics and Books 
The Gunpowder Plot 

‘The Tiger Who Came To Tea’- Judith Kerr 

‘Dogger’ – Shirley Hughes 

Dates to remember: 

Friday 27th September – Parent and Child reading 

session     2:45-3:15pm. Please come to the main 

entrance.  

Friday 4th October – School Photographs  

Friday 4th October- Class 2 Family Assembly 14:40 – 

15:10 

Friday 11th October – Harvest Festival at St Philip 

and St James @ 2:45. Leave school at 2:15 to walk 

down to church. (TBC) 

Wednesday 23rd October – Halloween Parties  

3pm – 4pm (classes 3,4 & 5) Children can come to 

school in their costumes. 

Friday 25th October – Celebrations Assembly @ 

2:30pm 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November – 

October Half Term. Return back to school 4th 

November.  

Friday 8th November – Parliament Week Family 

Assembly @ 2:40pm 

Friday 15th November – Anti-Bullying day in school. 

Anti-Bullying Assembly @ 2:40pm  

Wednesday 20th November- Parents’ Evening 2pm – 

7pm Appointments will be sent out nearer to the 

time.  

Friday 29th November = Christingle Service (church) 

2:45 – 3:15pm 

Wednesday 4th December – Christmas lunch in school 

for children.  

Wednesday 11th December –KS1 Nativity 

Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Christmas 

Performance 

Thursday 19th December – Christmas Parties 1:00 – 

3:00pm 

 

Clubs: 

Tuesday – KS1 PE club 3:15 – 4:15pm 

Wednesday – KS1 and KS2 French Club 3:15 – 

4:15pm 

Thursday – Parent and Child Homework Club 

3:15 – 4:15pm 

 

All clubs are 3.15 – 4.15pm. Clubs will begin 

week of Monday 16th September and the final 

club will be on Friday 18th October.  

PE: 

Class 3 PE lessons will be on a Monday and a 

Friday. Please make sure that your child has 

their PE kit in school on these days including 

outdoor PE shoes. ALL CHILDREN MUST 

HAVE A FULL PE KIT IN ALL WEEK, 

INCLUDING PLIMSOLES or TRAINERS. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

Miss Marr 

Please ensure that your child has their 

reading book with them every day. We 

read many times during the week. 
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